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Bridge Repairs Require Highway Closure Near Dixie 
 
CRAIGHEAD COUNTY (3-29) – Repairs to a bridge on State Highway 230 require highway 
closure, according to Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) officials. 
 
Weather permitting, crews will close the bridge on State Highway 230 approximately ¾ 
miles west of Dixie beginning Monday, April 1. No traffic will be allowed access while the 
repairs take place. Expected completion of the repairs is Friday, April 5. Please use alternate 
routes. No detours are available.  
 
Traffic will be controlled with message boards and traffic drums. Drivers should exercise 
caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work zones. Additional travel 
information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. You can also follow us on 
Twitter @myARDOT.  
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